Minutes: Whittingham PTA and Friends 

Monday 27th January 2020
  
Present: Belinda Athey (BA – Headteacher) Louise Hodgson (LH-Chair), Gemma Woods (GW-Vice Chair), Sophia Chinn (SC – Treasurer), Tina Wynne (TW- Secretary), Toni Marsden (TM),  
  
1. Apologies: None
  
2. Minutes of last meeting: Agreed correct 
  
3. Treasurers Report: £3,294.11 in the Bank (Please see attached report for further info.)
  
4. Fundraising Ideas: 
 
1. Pop up Shop - TW to speak with JD on updates.
2. Movie Nights - Hopefully these will continue going forward but will depend on the numbers. Next one is this coming Friday 31st.
3. School Disco – LH to book Disco Man and Hall, proposed date is Friday 28th February. Further information to follow with times.
4. Non Uniform Day - Children to come into school in their own clothes on Friday 28th February. They can dress up ready for the Disco if they wish! £1 per child towards PTA funds. 

5. Easter Bingo - LH to book Hall. Date set for Friday 3rd April before the Easter holidays.
6. Easter Egg Hunt - SC to speak with RW. This was a great event last year which Rachel Wood hosted. Again, money raised goes towards PTA and school.
7. Easter Service Teas & Coffees - There will be Teas & Coffees served in the school hall after the Easter Service, which is on Thursday 2nd April. Easter tray bakes will be sold and any help with these would be hugely appreciated. Please contact a member of the PTA if you can contribute any cakes.
5. Any Other Business:
1. School Extension – BA to give update 
2. Air Ambulance Bags - Collection date will be Tuesday 28th April. Bags will be distributed before the Easter break. 
3. Summer / Christmas Bingo/Auction Night - We are hoping to run one or the other. Possible Colour Obstacle Run as an idea for the Summer Fayre. Further information to follow once event has been decided nearer the time.
Meeting closed at 4.00pm 
Date for next PTA meeting - Monday 24th February in School at 3.30pm. As always, all welcome.
Ideas are welcome from any of the Parents if you are unable to make the Meetings. Please be reminded that the PTA is always looking for further help and support so that we can continue to grow and improve the wonderful school we already have for our Children.
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